
 

 

Income Tax 
 

Representatives from the States of Guernsey Income Tax Office will be in Alderney on 

Wednesday 11th September 2019. 

 

Anyone wishing to discuss tax matters with them should contact the Income Tax Office 

on 705759 to make an appointment. 

 

E A Maurice 

Acting Head of Finance 


